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REGULAR DRB HEARING 

Thursday February 1, 2024 7:00 PM 
City Council Chambers 

 
The Development Review Board Hearing has been cancelled due to notification from applicant that the Railroad 
Safety project (demolition of 50 S Main St) is a federally funded project not needing City approval. The demolition 
of 50 South Main will proceed and no city permits are needed. The next regularly scheduled meeting is scheduled 
for Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 7:00 pm in Council Chambers. The application deadline for this next meeting is 
Friday, February 2, 2024. 
 
    Michelle La Barge-Burke, DRB Clerk 
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